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ST. LOUIS (KTVI) – It was a reunion that couldn’t have come sooner, as parents were reunited 

with their children arriving back in St. Louis after being in Israel for the past three weeks. 

The children had been in Israel with Circus Harmony’s St. Louis Arches performing acrobatics. 

The children had been stranded for the past week in Israel due to the fighting between Israel and 

Hamas in the Gaza Strip. A FAA flight ban had stranded the group after a rocket landed just 

short of Ben Gurion Airport. 

Once the flight ban was lifted the circus was able to book a flight back to St. Louis. 
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